
 
 
 
 
Dear Sirs,  
 
My story is that I was able to attend TAFE to obtain my private investigators license about 20 years 
ago.  
 
My fees were supported or I would not have been able to afford them.  
 
As a result of obtaining that PI license I was employed by the NSW (then) Department of Education 
and  
Training as a child protection investigator fo the 14 years prior to my retirement.  
 
The work I did was of immense value to the NSW community as a whole and to students in 
particular.  
 
Surely that value of work should be retained and encouraged and not shut down.  
 
I am happy to provide more details if required and am willing to appear in person to your panel to 
answer 
questions.  
 
Sincerely  
Judith Daley  
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